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Grit-Passion-Respect-Valor-Team

Basketball is off and running. Our teams are
having success and working hard together.
Many of our AB’s are currently doing service
projects that will lead us into the holiday
season. We are collecting pop tabs for the
Ronald McDonald house, a sock drive for the
Hope Closet will be held in December, pen-
pals are beginning with an assisted living
facility in town, and we just finished
supporting the Drive to Thrive to stock the
food bank. 
As I made the rounds in classrooms this
week, it was exciting to see all the hands on
science projects that are a part of our new
curriculum, along with hands-on math
lessons taking place (see below)-students
learning how to find surface area and volume
using the boxes Mrs. Pelland provided. Can
you find the surface area?  Look closely.
Enjoy the break and Happy Thanksgiving to
everyone! 

Check it out everyone, a lego Ribbert
(see picture to the left). I just love it!
Thanksgiving break is upon us and we
have so much to be thankful for here
at LMS. Our team of teachers and
support staff work tirelessly to
benefit our 360 current students. We
are blessed with the best students
and we hope everyone has a
wonderful break. Mrs. Osenbaugh’s
5th graders created a thankful tree
this week-isn’t it beautiful?


